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This response is in reference to your letter dated December 4, 2008 for the 12 day pre-general report. 

Please be advised that the 2 items you are questioning in your letter do not pertain to this committee. These were 2 

contribution refunds made by each individual candidate committee (Lincoln and Mario, respectively) to the 'Lincoln and 

Mario Diaz-Balart Florida Victory Committee' 2640A Mitcham Drive Tallahassee, FL 32308, FEC ID # C00450932, and have 

nothing to do with DB Victory 08. 

These contribution refunds were correctly reported on the Lincoln and Mario Diaz Balart Florida Victory Committee 12 day 

pre-general report.  

 


